
 Term 1, Week 11 

Principal’s Report 

Executive Principal: Mr Andrew Ryder 

Deputy Principals Ms Angela Doggett & Mr Simon Hyder 

Reminders 

Each Thursday    

afternoon Clontarf 

Homework Club  

Mindful Makers 

Each Monday  

School Holidays 

16 to 27 April 2018 

Youth Forum 

Year 9 

2 May 2018 

Cross Country 

9 May 2018 

NAPLAN 

16 to 17 May 2018 

National Sorry Day 

26 May 2018 

Athletics Carnival 

30 May2018 

Mid Term Break 

1 to 4 June 2018 

Parent Techer 

Night 

21 May2018 

 

 

EMAIL:        bourke-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
WEBSITE:    www.bourke-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 
FACEBOOK:  https://www.facebook.com/BourkeHighSchool 
PHONE:        6872 2522 

We, at Bourke High,                
believe that all students can 
succeed. 
Bourke High School is a caring 
school and we acknowledge 
that effective learning takes 
place when students and 
teachers feel secure and safe, 
where morale is high, where 
people are happy and where a 
high value is placed on                    
working together. 

In the final week of term 1 we are still not slowing down at Bourke High School. Many of 
our students and staff are out representing Bourke High this week. We have had some   
fantastic performances at the NSW State swimming carnival. Matthew Bowden, Koby 
Knight, Jeleall Suckling, Bradley Parnaby, David Hart and James Brookman set a 13 second 
PB in their 12-17 year old 6x50m freestyle relay in a fantastic effort.  

Bourke High School is also currently being well represented by our senior Clontarf boys at 
their senior carnival in Sydney. Some of you may have seen a few familiar faces in the    
audience of the Matty Johns Show on Sunday night where it certainly looked like the boys 
were having a great time. We also have some of our year 8 and 9 students in Sydney at 
University of New South Wales as part of our Aspire program. As part of this trip Year 8 will 
be focusing on a STEM workshop while Year 9 are taking part in the workforce detective 
program.  

This week our students in years 7-10 will be completing their PAT tests. These Progressive 
Achievement Tests are designed to provide objective, norm-referenced information to 
teachers about their students’ skills and understandings in a range of key areas across   
English, Mathematics and Science.  

Our Year 12 students will be given their half-yearly reports this week. These reports provide 
a valuable feedback tool for HSC students to mark their progress towards their HSC goals at 
the end of the year. 

We have an end of term assembly this Thursday which will acknowledge all of those       
students who have been identified by their teachers as putting in the most consistent effort 
throughout the term. It is important that these students are rewarded as it is only effort 
that leads to success. All parents and carers of our award recipients have been invited and 
are welcome to be in the audience for the assembly. 

This Thursday afternoon our Wellbeing 4 Excellence team are acknowledging those        
students who have not recorded any negative incidents in the areas of Respect or Safety. 
These students represent the best values of Bourke High School and while they’re often our 
silent achievers we certainly appreciate their ongoing positive contributions to life at 
Bourke High School. 

I’d like to thank all staff and students for their efforts in Term 1 and wish everyone a       
relaxing break. 

 

Andrew Ryder     
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Bourke High School P&C and AECG would like to say a huge congratulations to Maxine Mackay on receiving a 

Nanga Mai Award in Sydney for her outstanding contribution to Aboriginal Education in NSW Public Schools.  

Maxine is a well deserved recipient of this award for her hard work and dedication towards the Bourke 

schools and Bourke community.   





Bourke High School welcomed 

Daniel Geale , former Australian 

Boxing Champion this week.    

Daniel  spoke with students about 

the importance of discipline and 

respect. 

Thanks Daniel, Glen and Lillianna 

for joining us. 











If you have moved or changed your phone number 

please call the office and let us know. 

If your child has medical information that  is im-

portant to his/her health please call us so we can up-

date your file. This includes information on allergies 

and medication. 

If your child will be absent due to illness or family                        

circumstances please call the office and let us know. 

Bourke High School Office:             

6872 2522 

Bourke High School 
PO BOX 594, 34 Tarcoon 
Street, Bourke, NSW 
2840 
PHONE: 02 6872 2560                              
FAX: 02 6872 3267 
EMAIL:  
bourke-
h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
WEBSITE:  
www.bourke-
h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

      Have your details changed? 

 

 

 

 

School newsletters are online 

http://school.schoolenews.com.au/bourkehs 

 

Free iPhone and iPod Touch App for school newsletters 

http://ios.schoolenews.com.au 

 

Any problems email the school bourke-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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